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ROME, PA — The Northeast Bradford School District has released the following statement today: 
 
 
“The Northeast Bradford School District has been informed that a district employee has been charged with 20 
misdemeanor counts of corrupting a minor by the Pennsylvania State Police. The district has not been presented 
with any evidence to suggest the alleged offenses took place on school district property. 
 
 
The individual in question has been placed on administrative leave.  Because of the ongoing investigation, we 
cannot share further details at this time. The safety and wellbeing of our students remains our number one 
priority. We will continue to cooperate with law enforcement officials as they conduct their investigation.” 
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